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FçÄ�Ù�½ R���Öã®ÊÄÝ 

FÊ½½Êó UÖ SçÖÖÊÙã 

FÊ½½Êó çÖ SçÖÖÊÙã 

Grief is a journey in and of itself. We know it 
doesn’t magically disappear aŌer the funeral. 
Your parish family wants you to know we 
conƟnue to pray for you, your loved one, and 
all those who cared for that special person, 
even aŌer the memorial services have 
concluded. Volunteer members of our 
bereavement ministry may send a greeƟng 
card or place a phone call, just to remind you 
that the community of St. Teresa of CalcuƩa 
supports you on your journey. 

 

In the fall, prior to the Feast of All Souls on 
November 2, we will contact and invite you to 
honor your loved one once more by lighƟng a 
candle and including their photo in our 
“BeauƟful Souls” display, placed in front of 
the sanctuary altar at North Lake. The display 
will remain in place for a few weeks, unƟl 
Advent begins. It has become a cherished 
tradiƟon for the parish and a lovely way to 
remember our loved ones who have gone on 
to their eternal reward. 

 

Through it all, we will honor and respect your 
privacy. Should you prefer not to receive this 
outreach, simply alert the Parish Office.  Our 
prayers for you will conƟnue in the quiet of 
our hearts. 

 Walkin with 
yo whe your 

love on passes 

www.sƩeresaofcalcuƩa.org 

office@sƩeresaofcalcuƩa.org 

(262) 966-2191 
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Saying goodbye to a relaƟve or friend is a 
struggle. We have faith that God is 
forgiving and merciful, which gives us 
some peace of mind, but we may also be 
overwhelmed by the reality of death.  

 

We can also be overwhelmed by the 
decisions that need to be made, including 
the funeral details.  Should we request a 
full Mass, or a service?  Should we offer a 
recepƟon aŌer the Mass? What will 
happen when everyone leaves, and my 
support system diminishes? 

 

Many of these quesƟons will be answered 
when you meet with the Deacon and the 
Director of Liturgy & Music.  Other parish 
staff, and a core group of giŌed volunteers, 
are also available to assist you during this 
difficult Ɵme. 

The amount of food purchased is based 
on the number of guests your family 
anƟcipates will aƩend. This can vary 
greatly so we will do our best to make 
sure everyone has something to eat and 
drink. All leŌover food and drink will be 
boxed and given to you at the end of 
your gathering.  We ask the family to 
reimburse for the cost of groceries—
receipts will be provided.  

 

Iã�ÃÝ IÄ�½ç��� IÄ T«� LçÄ�«�ÊÄ: 

Sandwiches (beef, ham, turkey) 
Potato Salad (regular or German) 

Vegetable & Relish Tray 
Fruit Salad 

Bagged Snacks 
Various Desserts 

Condiments 
Small Paper Plates 

PlasƟc Wrap 
Napkins 

Lemonade 
Small BoƩled Waters 

 
YÊç W®½½ NÊã B� C«�Ù¦�� FÊÙ: 

Centerpieces 
Coffee 

Servers/Staff 

L®ãçÙ¦ù P½�ÄÄ®Ä¦ 

In the days following your loss, we will 
invite you to meet with our pastoral and 
liturgical staff to begin planning a Mass 
or memorial service. They will help you 
select comforƟng readings and music 
which capture and reflect the essence of 
your loved one. The staff will also 
explain the various rituals of the Mass or 
service, and help you select individuals 
to parƟcipate in this celebraƟon as 
greeters, ushers, readers, and 
musicians. 
 

 

 

FçÄ�Ù�½ R���Öã®ÊÄÝ 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society of our 
parish offers aŌer-funeral luncheons in 
Clare Hall, located in the Parish Center.  
Due to space restraints, we are not able 
to provide this service for groups larger 
than 100 people.  
 

 

We offer sandwiches, a selecƟon of side 
dishes and desserts, and drinks (water, 
coffee, lemonade). Our building is 
accessible and air condiƟoned.  

  Come to me, all you 
who labor and are 
burdened, and  I will 
give you rest. 

-Matthew 11:28 


